VALE OF ALLEN PARISH COUNCIL
ANNUAL MEETING OF THE WITCHAMPTON AND MANSWOOD WARD
The annual meeting of the Witchampton and Manswood Ward of the Vale of Allen Parish Council will be held virtually at 7.30pm on 6th May 2021 using Microsoft Teams software*.
The Internet Address to access this meeting is obtainable by contacting Councillor Tim Read on tim.read@catralex.com. 
AGENDA
1. Minutes of the Annual Meeting held in May 2019
2. Financial Report – What money was raised and how was it spent
3. Issues addressed in 2020/21 – including Covid, Rest and Be Thankful replacement, Burial-ground extension, litter, parking, footfall etc
4. Issues to be addressed in 2021/22 – including the Dorset Plan, planning, environment. Infrastructure etc
5. Composition of Witchampton and Manswood representation – there are two vacancies to represent our village on the Vale of Allen Parish Council
6. Discussion
We do hope you will be able to join us to learn more about the local governance of our community and to express your views on issues currently facing Witchampton.
Councillors Tim Read and Dee Burford-May
*Virtual meetings of the Parish Council are currently permitted under the Covid Act 2020 Section 78 regulation 5(i) until May 7th 2021
